Arlington Zoning Board of Appeals Arlington, MA

Re:

24 Ottawa Rd

Dear Arlington ZBA,

I am the owner of 29 Ottawa Rd, directly across the stress from 24 Ottawa Rd. I am writing to express my full support for my neighbors Brian Grady and Denisa Husarova's plans to complete their home extension project. We reviewed the plans and it will fit well with the setbacks and design of the neighborhood. The design is tasteful and it would compliment the scale and character of the surrounding neighborhood. In addition, the alterations to the home would allow their growing family to fit in the home. The proposed work requiring zoning relief would not have any negative impacts on our neighborhood. It will create a more attractive street in addition to a required bedroom for the home owner's third child. We ask the ZBA to support this request for zoning relief.

Sincerely,

Brendan Gormley

29 Ottawa Rd

Arlington, MA 02476 September 18, 2021

781-643-1384